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Dear Students, 

Maharaja Agrasen College 
University of Delhi 

Maharaja Agrasen College extends a warm welcome to the newly admitted 
students of the Academic Year 2024-25. The College will organize an 
orientation Programme on August 30, 2024 at 10:00 AM in the college 
Auditorium. It is mandatory for all the students to participate in the said 

orientation programme. 

Vasundhara Enclave, Delhi - 110096 

Further, all students are advised to regularly monitor the college website 
(www.mac.du.ac.in) for notices and updates. 

In case, any students requires to change/modify email ID and/or Mobile 
Number they may do so by visiting the following link: 

Copy tO: 

https://forms.gle/1W6smEKPxJ48vCHx7 

The college will notify separately for choices of optional papers. All students 
must ensure the option filling within the given time frame. 

Once again the college extends a very warm welcome & hope that students 
will have a fruitful tenure. 

College Website 
Email to concerned Students 

Prof. Sanjeev Kr. Tiwari 
Principal (0ffg.) 
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